THE D & D COMPANY

OFFICES - 1630 JUNIPER CT - 242-1414
MAIN OFFICE - 743 ROOD AVENUE - 242-1415
GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81501
April 6, 1973

Mr. Emery C. Arnold
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: Taylor Frank's well in Rio Arriba County

Dear Mr. Arnold:;

This material enclosed is the information I spoke to you about over
the phone, Wednesday, 4-4-73.

I have enclosed one copy of the oil and gas leases signed, by the three
of us, Nickson, Sigmon and myself. We have only a total of 6% of the
well.

Mrs. Franks called and told us you had given permission to drill the new
well within four feet of the old hole and that they had permission tc do
so for aleast two weeks. They plan to start the new hole by the 15th

of this month. She was not told over the phone that you had said they
had not asked, nor would you give your permission for such a drilling.
She made the last phone call to Mr. Sigmon on Thursday, 4-5-73.

We would appreciate your looking over this material and especially the
letter from Mr. W. D. Stricklin and letting us know your findings.

Anyone can drill a dry hole, our concern is the manner in which this
was and is being handled and if they can legally close out their
investors in this manner.

We would appreciate hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Respectfully you;s,
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